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SiPM’s : perspectives of the developments

The Si Photomultiplier is a rapidly developing technique, which has not reach its best 

parameters for the time being. Nevertheless, already now the SiPM has a good 

chance to be used for next generation of the experiments in Particle Physics, 

especially for next generation of High Luminosity Colliders (fast calorimetry and 

scintillation tracking, subnanosecond timing etc ). 

https://inspirehep.net/authors/1029802
https://inspirehep.net/institutions/903032


86 participants, mostly attending in person!   





Proceedings

Elsevier/North-Holland Publishing Company will publish the proceedings as a special 
issue of Nuclear Instruments & Methods in Physics Research, Section A. 

The deadline for the paper submission is December 16, 2022

The paper must be written in LaTeX or Microsoft Word, instructions will be uploaded on 
the WS indico site

Contributed talks must not exceed 4 pages

3 printed ‘NIM A’ pages for posters

Invited talks must not exceed 8 pages



Next RICH Workshop
Mainz in September 2025
Hosting Institutions:
• Goethe University Frankfurt (Klaus Peters et al.);
• Justus Liebig University Gießen (Claudia Höhne et al.)
• GSI (Jochen Schwiening et al.)

Mid-size city (population 220,000) at junction of Rhine/Main rivers 
Attractive old town, easy access to boat trips on river
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To the advisory committee members for arranging a fruitful scientific 

programme;

To all the attendees 

To the speakers and poster presenters, their active participation is 

the heart of this series of WS 
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